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In the News 
 

 

Please click here for a special message from 

our Membership Committee Chair, Candace 

Hight. 
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CLICK HERE TO VIEW THE NEW IFMA ATLANTA 

MEMBERS! 

 

Mark Your Calendar 
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Are you ready for another Golf Outing?  We are 

planning another tournament in the Spring.  We 

will be sending out more details as soon as we 

get everything confirmed! 

 

 

Atlanta Workplace has been 

rescheduled!  After surveying our FM 

members it has been decided to move 

Atlanta Workplace to June.  This event will 

still be held at at Zoo Atlanta.  Stay tuned for 

more information. 
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